
On behalf of myself and my family, I oppose the SB 223 because it will take the freedom away from our religious freedoms to gather 
and teach our kids the way we want to teach them.  It will impose on our rights as American people & parents looking out for our 
kids the way we want to raise them!  You took bibles out of public schools a long time ago because you want to have the church and 
state separate, well then keep it that way OR put the bible teachings back in the public schools!!!  If this will pass, it will become an 
uproar to all religious groups.  Do not impose on our children and the way our religious freedoms want to teach our kids.  I am 
strongly opposed to any government getting involved with the curriculum to teach our kids. Passing this bill will only open a door to 
government controlling our religious freedoms and we don't want that.  We CHOOSE to PAY our HARD EARNED MONEY to have 
our children in private schools for a reason.  We sacrifice so much to keep our children safe and we have a right to have our own 
curriculum without the state getting involved.  Please consider these freedoms that if this bill passes it will step all over our freedom 
of religion education!  Please consider the differences and leave the private school groups alone.


